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We would like to express our deepest sympathy to all the people who have been affected 

by Hurricanes Helene and Milton in the southeastern U.S. region. 

 

Tokio Marine Holdings, Inc. (President and Group CEO: Satoru Komiya) will donate 

USD 200,000 (approx. JPY 30 million) to support the humanitarian and recovery efforts 

in the areas affected by the hurricanes.  

 Tokio Marine & Nichido Fire Insurance Co., Ltd. will also donate USD 40,000 (approx. 

JPY 6 million), and other overseas group companies will contribute additional relief 

funds. 

 

We wish for the earliest possible recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas.  

 


